
 

  
Penguin Class Newsletter           
Messages 

 Another busy week this week! I am so proud of how the children have been working. 

 A reminder for children to log on to complete homework tasks  
TT Rockstars and Ed Shed – spellings. 

 We continue to remind the children of  Our School Values which are: 
 Be Respectful 
 Be Responsible  
 Be Safe 

  

English  

 We have continued with our exciting magical story Leon and the Place Between. We have thought about 
how characters feelings can change throughout the story. We have given the main character advice about 
why he should not enter the box as he might never get out!    

Maths  

 We have completed more work on addition and have now started looking at subtraction in maths. We 
have used different methods including counting backwards, using number lines and column methods. We 
have started with subtracting 1’s and 10’s from three-digit numbers.  

Science  

 In Science, we have looked at the way in which science experiments are written. We know that they need 
an equipment list, a method, results and a conclusion.   

 
History 

 We have thought about everything we have learned about prehistoric Britain and have put it together in 
a plan ready to complete a writing task.   

 
Art 

 We are getting our sculpture designs together ready to make our final pieces next week.   
  

PE 
 In Multi Skills we have continued to improve our running skills and have played lots of games where we 

have needed to change speed and direction. In Gymfit circuits we have continued looking at balances to 
improve our fitness!   

PSHE 
 In PSHE, children are continuing to enjoy learning about ‘Being Me in My World’. We have discussed how 

we can help new people settle in to our school and community and made cards to make them feel happy.   

News 
Academic Excellence 
Well done to the following children who have been our ‘Workers of the Week’ in recent weeks: Charlie W and 
Sophia D 
Clubs 

 Children have been enjoying our range of extra-curricular clubs offered to them.  
PE 
Children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Wednesday and Thursday. 

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MrsWilliamsPen1 and 
@WhistonWillis1 on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Williams 
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